
12. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(a) MR GEORGE ROSS, MT PLEASANT RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION

Mr Ross attended and spoke regarding the Council policy of not maintaining vehicle entrances
on streets without footpaths.

It was agreed that a report be provided by the City Streets Manager for the April meeting of the
Committee on the issues raised including the likely costs involved in a change of policy.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


